
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Committee of the Whole / Council 

Meeting Date: January 21, 2025 

 

Item Title: Discussion regarding Three Party Design Engineering Services Contract with 
WI DOT, Fehr Graham, and City of Columbus related to Tower Drive (Faith 
Drive to CTH K). 

Submitted By: Matt Amundson, City Administrator 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

The City was awarded a DOT grant for the reconstruction of Tower Drive from Faith Drive to CTH K.  The 
project is scheduled for design in 2025 and construction in 2026.  A requirement of the grant was for the 
City to follow the DOT Quality Based Selection (QBS) process for a design engineer.  A team reviewed 
proposals received and selected Fehr Graham.   

 

The DOT has negotiated a design contract with Fehr Graham on the City’s behalf.  The attached contract 
is in the amount of $155,596.92.  The City’s responsibility on this contract is $86,044. 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

Three Party Design Engineering Services Contract 

 

Action Requested of Council: 

Approve Three Party Design Engineering Services Contract with WI DOT & Fehr Graham in the amount 
of $155,596.92. 

 


